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News from Samuel . . .


Hello everyone, 

I hope you are all doing fine. i would like 
to let you know that I started my 
internship at Webuye County Hospital on 
5 September. 

I am doing my first rotation which is in 
the Casualty Department dealing with 
emergency conditions. I also see patients 
at special clinics such as the Dental 
Clinic, Eye Clinic, Diabetic Outpatient 
Cinic and Hypertension Clinic as well as 
the Psychiatric Clinic. 

I am set to finally graduate and obtain my 
degree certificate and full transcripts on 
Tuesday, 18 November, 2022. The 
Graduation Ceremony will take place in 
the university grounds. This will be a very 
important and special event in my life as 
it will mark the peak of the realization of 
my dream. 

I will make sure you get photos and 
videos of this great event. 

Thank you so much for your support this 
far, without you all this maybe would not 
have have come true. 

Yours sincerely, 

Samuel Ochieng Agai

The weather is certainly becoming cooler as we move into autumn. It is a lovely time 
of year when the trees put on a spectacular display of colour. We hope you enjoy 
reading our Autumn Newsletter.


Thank you once again for your support.
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Saturday Bonus Ball 2022 
Winning numbers 

Date Lotto 
Number

August

6 20

13 59

September

10 9

17 15

October

1 21

Our Unique Kenyan Crafts 

It is never too soon 
to start thinking 
about Christmas.


Why not have a look 
at our Kenyan 
crafts? 


You might just find 
the ideal present to 
buy for a loved one.


If you would like to receive a digital version of the crafts 
we are selling, please email: admin@acornproject.org.uk


Our next Table Top Sale is Saturday 5 November 
10am-12.30pm Walkerville Community Centre, 

Pinewood Close NE6 4SZ 

Please try and come along if you can. 


Books and Bread for Kenya  update . . .

Trustees Margaret and another Margaret have recently 
visited Kenya.They had a lovely day out with the children 
and staff from Gates of Joy Orphanage and School. They 
took everyone to the beach and played games then 
enjoyed some food together. It is BBK’s first visit to 
Kenya since Covid prevented travel.

Every child no matter where they are born deserves the right to succeed in life. 


A BIG thank you 

to our all of our


Bonus Ball Supporters

mailto:admin@acornproject.org.uk

